Bill McCrory <wimccrory@roadrunner.com> December 3, 2014 6:29 AM
7o info@icdc.org

Cc: dquade @hawleytroxell.com

Idaho Public Records Law Request

Lake City Development Corporation (LCDC)
Attn: Public Records Custodian

105 N. 1st Street, Suite 100

Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814

Subject: Idaho Public Records Law Request
Request Date: December 3, 2014
Request Time: 06:29 AM PST

Dear Public Records Custodian:

This E-Mail is submitted as a request to examine and, when desired, obtain copies of specific public records pursuant to
Idaho Code §§ 9-337 through 9-350.

Specific Public Records Sought to Be Examined

1. All writings submitted to the LCDC or any of its employees, Commissioners or agents by the The North Idaho Family
Group, Inc. (NIFG) or any of its directors, employees, contractors, agents or other persons in application for and/or
financial and other support of NIFG's "Pre-K Through Career Education Information Center" or "Education Information
Center" project.

2. All writings submitted by the LCDC or any of its employees, Commissioners or agents in response to the writings in
item 1 or in response to verbal contacts with NIFG or any of its employees, contractors, agents or other persons on behalf
of NIFG.

3. Any other material not already covered by items 1 or 2 but relating to financial or other involvement support sought by
NIFG or offered by LCDC for the project identified in item 1.

4. Agendas and minutes of LCDC meetings held on October 15, 2014, and November 19, 2014.

Background Information to Clarify Request

The North Idaho Family Group, Inc. was registered with the Idaho Secretary of State's office as a Non-Profit Corporation
on February 3, 2014. NIFG was assigned entity type and number C 201054 at that time.

At the LCDC's scheduled public meetings on October 15, 2014, and November 19, 2014, NIFG director Candace Godwin
and NIFG incorporator Coeur d'Alene Councilman Kiki Miller made verbal and visual presentations soliciting LCDC funding
and possibly other support for the project identified in item 1 above. Director Godwin verbally referred to writings NIFG
had provided to the LCDC, some of which was included in the Commissioners' packets. The present request is for all
writings between LCDC and NIFG, not just those which were included in LCDC Commissioners' packets.

Requestor Information

William L. McCrory

6065 N. Harcourt Drive

Coeur d'Alene, Idaho 83815

Cellular telephone 208-660-3119

E-Mail WLMCCRORY @roadrunner.com

Thank you.



